
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY
AIR QUALITY DIVISION

ACTIVITY REPORT: On-site Inspection
A590563028

FACILITY: DAKE CORPORATION SRN / ID: A5905 
LOCATION: 724 ROBBINS RD, GRAND HAVEN DISTRICT: Grand Rapids
CITY: GRAND HAVEN COUNTY: OTTAWA
CONTACT: ACTIVITY DATE: 05/26/2022
STAFF: Chris Robinson COMPLIANCE STATUS:  Compliance SOURCE CLASS: MINOR
SUBJECT: Unannounced onsite inspection to verify compliance with applicable air quality rules and regulations.
RESOLVED COMPLAINTS: 

Chris Robinson (CR) from the Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy’s (EGLE) Air 
Quality Division (AQD) was on site to conduct an inspection of Dake Corporation (SRN A5905) on 
May 26, 2022. The facility is located at 724 Robbins Road in Grand Haven, Michigan. 

Per observations, upon arrival it was evident that the facility was no longer operating. A sign on the 
door indicated they had moved to 1809 Industrial Park Drive and Bruce Anderson was listed as the 
contact for any questions. CR contact Mr. Anderson who informed CR that he was no longer with 
Dake Corporation also noting that Dake Corporation had been sold and that the facility on Robbins 
Road was no longer operating. CR then proceeded to the 1809 Industrial Park Drive location and 
conducted an inspection. Since this is a separate location SRN U702202635 was assigned, and the 
inspection report is covered under that facility ID. MACES has been updated to show non-operating 
status for the Robbins Road facility.
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